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4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

17 February 1994

Dear Dr. Niemeier:

I regret to inform you that the State of Wyoming has no program in place at present
to measure the hazardous chemicals and substances carried home by workers.

We look forward to information you may publish that would give guidance as to how
other states have or are approaching this issue,

Most cordially,

(2412 526.:

Jane Sabes
Director
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